RESEARCH CORPORATION A FOUNDATION

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10017

JAMES STACY COLES PRESIDENT

July 29, 1968

Mr. Ward Ross Managing Director Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation P. O. Box 2036 Madison, Wisconsin 53701

Dear Ward:

More than a week has passed since Will Marcy and I had our very interesting visit with you, Marv Woerpel, Howard Bremmer and Joe Abrams, and I have yet to thank you for your hospitality. Actually, this is the first day I have been back in the office since our visit. The conference was most valuable to us, and I hope that you folks there may also have gained something from it. I am sure that exchanges of experience and ideas can be valuable both to Research Corporation and to WARF, and I hope that these may continue as one or more of you are in New York from time to time, or as one of us may be out your way.

Again, thank you for your warm welcome and generous hospitality.

Sincerely yours,

James S. Coles

JSC:mm

1/31/68 Copies to Bremer V Margel Abrams